
MINN SOTA 
BOARD OF CHIROPRACTIC EXAMINERS 

January31,2019, 

Governor Mark Dayton 
130 State Capitol 
75 Rev Dr Mmtin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Senator Michelle Benson, Chair 
Health and Human Services Finance & Policy 
Committee 
95 University A venue W. 
MN Senate Building, Room 3109 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
Sen.Michelle.Benson@senate.mn 

Representative Joe Schomacker, Chair 
Health and Human Services Reform Committee 
509 State Office Building 
100 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 
Rep.Joe.Schomacker@house.mn 

Mr. Greg Hubinger, Director 
Legislative Coordinating Commission 
72 State Office Building 
100 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-1206 
lcc@lcc.leg.mn 

Senator Jim Abeler, Chair 
Human Services Reform Finance & Policy 
Committee 
95 University Avenue W. 
MN Senate Building, Room 3215 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
Sen.Jim.Abeler@senate.mn 

Representative Matt Dean, Chair 
Health & Human Services Finance Committee 
401 State Office Building 
100 Rev Dr Ma1tin Luther King Jr Blvd 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 
Rep.Matt.Dean@house.nm 

Ryan Inman 
Revisor of Statutes 
700 State Office Building 
100 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-1206 
revisor@revisor.mn.gov 

Subject: Annual Rep01t on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules, as Required by 
Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5. 

Dear Governor Dayton, Senators, Representatives, Director Hubinger and Revisor Marinac: 

Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs the MN Board of Chiropractic Examiners to rep01t to you each 
year whether any of its rules are "obsolete, unnecessary, [ or] duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules." As 
of the end of 2018, the Board states that no rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal 
statutes or rules. 

If you have any questions regarding this report, please call or contact me at micki.becker@state.mn.us. 

Sincerely, 

Jvliclei 13ecleer 

Michelle T. Becker 
Executive Director 

2829 University Ave SE, Suite 300, Minneapolis, MN 55414-3220 
Telephone: (651) 201-2850 Fax: (651) 201-2852 Internet: www.mnchiroboard.com 

The Minnesota Board of Chiropractic Examiners is an affirmative action/ e9ual opportunity employer. The Minnesota Board of Chiropractic Examiners does not discriminate on the basis of 
race, color, creed, religion, national origin, sex, marital status, disability, public assistance, age, sexual orientation, or membership on a local human rights commission. 
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